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Dear Parents/Carers, 
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you back to our new school term and to thank you in advance for your support and understanding.  These are very different times and the school does not feel the same without our wonderful children. 
In line with Scottish Government guidance, the majority of our pupils will be learning from home.  We know that this is challenging and we will work hard to provide a variety of learning experiences for your child and provide all necessary support to our families.
The school will offer a Digital Learning experience for all pupils starting 11th January 2021.  Classes and stages may present learning differently to reflect the age and needs of pupils but we have outlined the main points below to support in this process. Further information will be sent from each class teacher.
· The digital offering will reflect and mirror the learning and teaching experiences offered to those children who are required to attend school.  Teachers have provided work that reflects the usual school day. Some families may find it helpful to follow the structure of the school day but we have tried to ensure there is flexibility in the lessons to support different home circumstances.  

· All children should use their GLOW login details to access Microsoft Teams online.

· On Microsoft Teams, learning activities/experiences will be uploaded to ‘Files’ for children to complete each day.  All activities do not need to be completed online – this will ensure children are not required to be looking at a screen all day.

· Teachers will be online throughout each day to provide support, input, direction and feedback. They will be able to answer any questions you may have. 

· Staff will make use of a variety of methodologies in the digital delivery to hopefully keep our pupils motivated and keen to learn.

· There is an expectation that all pupils will log in to learning.  Staff will monitor pupil engagement and make contact to provide additional advice and support to address any difficulties or issues.  Please do not hesitate to contact the school by phone or through enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk. 

If there is an issue regarding access to online learning, please contact our Digital Champion, Claire Craig via CCraig@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk.

· As mentioned, a teacher will always be online to offer support for your child.  This may not be your child’s class teacher but will be a teacher your child is familiar with.  This arrangement is to support our in-school and online delivery of learning.

· As always, the wellbeing of each and every pupil is our top priority.  Again, we are here to support you and ask that you contact us if you have any concerns.

· If you require any resources to support home learning, please let us know and we will make arrangements to ensure they can be issued safely.

Once, again we would like to thank you for your support.  We know that there will be challenges ahead but as a school community we are here to work in partnership with you to ensure the best possible outcomes for your child.

Please stay safe and well and we look forward to being together again as a ‘Cumbernauld Primary Family’ as soon as possible. 

Kindest regards,
Ed Clinton and Jenny Hart
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